

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov May 31, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Elham Rahim 1035 W. Wayland Dr. Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. Rahim:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 16, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your request for a finding of a change in circumstances for "Family Super Saver" at 2301 W. Hopkins St.

On Wednesday, May 31, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your request for a change in circumstances. On that date, the Council unanimously voted to return your request to the Licenses Committee. You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 060014



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 31, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Peter Cook 837 N. 17th St. Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Mr. Cook:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 16th, 2006 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, May 31, 2006 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File060014



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov May 31, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Roy Henton, Agent Extraordinary Builders, LLC 4781 N. 60<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Henton:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 16, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for Home Improvement Contractor and Home Improvement Salesperson licenses for "Extraordinary Builders" at 2821 N. 4<sup>th</sup> St., #303 be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your police report, a copy of which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Wednesday, May 31, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications.

Per the provisions of s. 95-14-7-d, Milw. Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for and be granted these licenses prior to May 31, 2007. You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sineerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 060014